Town of Stratton
Board of Listers

August 5, 2025

The Board of Listers met as warned at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 5, 2025 at the Stratton
Town Office.

Present: Candie Bernard, Beth Liller and Britt Wohler via Zoom.

Discrepancy in the 2025 Grand List: Assessment of Kevin & Dana Ladd property, Parcel ID
1200038. It was discovered that a second building on the property was not included in the
2025 Grand List. The changes have been updated and the Board of Listers will vote on if a
stipulation is approved for the Board of Selectmen to consider at their meeting on August
11, 2025. If the Selectmen approve, the change will be made in the 2025 Grand List and a
Grievance Notice will be mailed out on August 12, 2025, with a potential Grievance Hearing
date of August 26, 2025 at 6p.m.

Candie made a motion to approve the stipulation, Beth Liller seconded, Britt Wohler
concurred.

Beth made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Britt Wohler seconded, and the meeting
adjourned at 5:25 p.m.

Minutes taken by:
Beth Liller

Board of Listers Secretary
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